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Today started with a team lead meeting via Zoom.  Again, it was good to see everyone.  I then met with 

my team, via Zoom.  We discussed next weeks schedule and the all the tasks we need to accomplish.  

Although I won’t be able to see my kids next week, at least I get to see my co-workers, 6-foot distances 

of course.  I’m excited about that.   

I’m hopeful that Wednesday I’ll be able to see some of my kiddos when they come in to grab their 

belongings.  I have been able to see some of them because of our class Zooms, but not all are 

participating.  I truly miss them all! 

I zoomed with my class today.  We read, compared, and contrasted Pygmy Blue Butterflies and Monarch 

Butterflies.  We talked about how if we learned more about different species of animals, we would 

better understand and respect them by keeping their habitats safe.  We also reviewed division 

strategies, and we read a chapter out of our Wonders chapter book. 

I ended my day by typing up notes on our meetings and creating the last week of distance learning 

lesson plans for our grade level.  I’m not feeling as stressed as I had been. 
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